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Things are looking different! 
The commencement of main works construction is 

changing the face of our hospital. 

Visitors will now see construction hoarding along 

Elizabeth and Goulburn Streets, which has 

permanently closed the Elizabeth Street entry 

(Entrance B) and the P1 car park. Alternate parking 

for visitors is available in P2 (off Campbell Street) 

and P3 (off Burnside Drive). 

Alternate hospital entry points include:  

Entrance L via Campbell Street – 6.30am to 8pm. 

Best parking P2 (open 6am to 10pm). 

Entrance J via Burnside Drive – 24 hour access. 

Best parking P3 (open 6am to 9.30pm). 

Entrance N via Campbell Street – 7am to 6pm 

Monday to Friday. Best parking P2 (open 6am to 

10pm). 

Along with these changes, the hospital Information 

Desk has also moved to Entrance J.  

External access to the 

Emergency Department and 

the Emergency drop-off zone 

on Elizabeth Street has not 

been impacted. 

To help you find your way, 

we’ve installed new signage 

around the hospital campus, 

highlighting entrance points 

and parking options.  

We welcome your feedback 

to ensure we make 

navigating the campus as 

easy as possible. 

If you need assistance 

accessing the hospital, 

please call the hospital’s 

general enquiries line at any 

time of day or night on  

(02) 8738 3000.  
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Spotlight on the Brennan Unit 

Follow the action on Instagram 

Next time you’re on Insta, be sure to check out and follow the redevelopment’s new Instagram page.  

It’s where we’ll share updates, key milestones and the behind-the-scenes of building a new hospital! 

Follow @liverpoolredevelopment and use our hashtags #liverpoolredevelopment and #LHAPproject to keep 

up to date on the adventures of our project mascots, Scrubs the Pug and Toolman Ted. 

On the rise... 
The new seven-storey car park continues to grow and take shape as 

it rises tall on the hospital campus with the assistance of Celsus, our 

very busy tower crane. 

In line with the current public health orders, our builders are working 

closely with the redevelopment project team to ensure construction 

works can continue as scheduled. A range of COVID-safe measures 

are in place, including mask wearing on site. Our project mascot 

Toolman Ted recently donned his own face mask to visit the 

construction team and check out how works are progressing. 

Concrete pours for the lower three levels are now complete, with 

suspended slabs underway on levels four and five. 

As construction of the car park continues, planning for the façade is 

currently underway. The exterior of the car park is set to feature a 

creative art design, developed by an Indigenous artist in consultation 

with the community. We’re looking forward to sharing details in a 

future edition before the big reveal when scaffolding comes down 

later in the year. 

Construction is underway on the first brand new space of the 
project. The Brennan Unit (Forensics) team are excitedly 
awaiting completion of their new space, which is scheduled 
for later this year. This will be the first department to move 
into its final location as part of main works. 

New ceiling examination lights, larger treatment rooms and 
new ways of working will enhance the flow of operations and 
patient care. The new unit will also be co-located within the 
Emergency Department, enabling a more functional 
environment for patients and staff.  

Dr Tania May, Brennan Unit Medical Director, said the team 
were looking forward to moving into their new space. 

“We’ve worked closely with the redevelopment team and 
Emergency Department representatives to redesign and 
enhance the new department, and we’re really excited to see 
how it all comes together,” she said. 

  Toolman Ted takes in the sights of Liverpool 
from the top of the car park build 

Scrubs the Pug joins the Brennan Unit team as 
they look over their final plans  
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